
Resolutions from Advisory Committees 

Accessibility Advisory Committee 

1. Motion re: Construction at Stations for the Lakeshore East GO Train Extension to 
Bowmanville  

That we recommend to the Finance and Administration Committee for approval 
and subsequent recommendation to Regional Council: 

Whereas the Durham Accessibility Advisory Committee takes the position that 
station buildings and associated infrastructure at all stops for the Lakeshore East 
GO train Extension to Bowmanville must be completed before the extension opens 
and for the following reasons: 

i) To protect Durham Region’s ridership from nature’s harsh elements;  

ii) To house properly designed accessible washrooms; and 

iii) To ensure the safety of individuals utilizing transit connections, 
especially for our disabled community; 

Now therefore be it resolved, that if Metrolinx fails to achieve Agreements with the 
private sector for new GO train Stations, the Durham Accessibility Advisory 
Committee supports Durham’s possible decisions to help fund/build the Lakeshore 
East GO train Extension to Bowmanville, including all Station buildings and 
associated infrastructure such as entrances and parking lots. 
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